



Working together for a better future

PULBOROUGH PARISH COUNCIL

Swan View, Lower Street Pulborough West Sussex RH20 2BF Telephone: 01798 873532

Email: clerk@pulboroughparishcouncil.gov.uk

MINUTES OF A MEETING OF THE ADVISORY COMMITTEE ON RECREATION AND OPEN SPACES HELD ON THURSDAY 17TH NOVEMBER 2016 AT THE SPORTS PAVILION

PRESENT: Cllrs Henly (Chairman), Court, Clarke, Hare and Lawson

REPRESENTATIVES: Mr T Reilly (Pulborough Football Club)

IN ATTENDANCE: Mrs H Knight (Clerk)

The meeting opened at 7.34pm

18. APOLOGIES FOR ABSENCE

Apologies had been received from Mr & Mrs Nunns, Mr N James and Mr M Walsh.

19. MINUTES

The Minutes of the Meeting held on 13th October 2016 were received, agreed and signed as an accurate record.

20. REPRESENTATIVES' REPORTS

The Clerk advised that a report had been received, including a photograph, that the external door leading to the Snooker Club and Sports & Social Club had been left unlocked and wide open overnight on at least one occasion. Clubs were asked to take care to ensure that the building is secure in future.

Pulborough Football Club (PFC)

Mr Reilly reported that the team had had a good start to the season, losing for the first time in a year last week. Had the team remained unbeaten they would have won the league.

21. DATE OF NEXT MEETING

The meeting closed at 7.40pm

The next meeting is scheduled for 12th January 2017. Mr Reilly (PFC) gave advance apologies for that meeting.

 Chairmar
D-1-